5

) \
N \\\\
/(NéT\Q

s,

PROGRAMS

November 4

November 11

November 18

November 25

December 2

December 9

December 16

December 23

Shannon Waller,
Main Strect Wooster

Barb O'Loughlin,
Usborn Books

Robin Reardon,
Studio 217

Happy Thanksgiving!
NO MEETING

Samantha Sathre,
10 Signs of Alzheimer’s

Judy Talcott,
Goodwill Industries

Holiday Party!

Happy Holidays!
NO MEETING

Newsletter Submissions
Have news about members,
committees, or activities?

Please email Lacie Neal at
Ineal_wccf@sssnet.com for future
publications!

The Lions’ Pause

Wooster Noon Lions Club

November 2021

The President’s Corner

Fall is in full swing and calendars are filling up with thanksgiving
events and apparently, we need to start our Christmas
shopping because of something called “supply chain”,
Reminder: we will not be having our meeting on Thanksgiving
Thursday November 25.

Our 94th anniversary dinner was a nice evening to get together
and enjoy a night out.  Thanks to all involved in making it
happen and for all who were able to participate this year. A
special mention of congratulations to Lion Tom Vestal on
receiving his Life Member award, 45 years as a Lion is a
special accomplishment.

Reminder: we no longer require you to RSVP to come to our
Meetings. If that's been holding you back then you will be
happy to know that last minute attendance is now available to
all!

Bite ‘em!
Lion President Doug

you in the denI
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Invocations

EFach week in the den, we have a member offer an invocation.
We are compiling a list of those who may be willing to do this job
SO we can rotate it around a bit more. If you are willing to give
the invocation when asked, please let President Doug know!
Send him a quick email at dcarpenter@meadenmoore.com




Coloring Book Collection

Rainbow Babies Hospitals. A member of our Zone has
graciously purchased 300 boxes of crayons. .. but we

Rainbow Babies needs lots of coloring books to go with them!!
. 3 .
& Chlldren S HOSPItal Please consider purchasing a few to donate. Coloring

books need to be delivered to either Zone Chair Lacie or
District Gov. Deb Mosier by November 18!

A We have been asked to collect coloring books for UH

The Board held their monthly meeting on Thursday,
October 2715t Normal business came before the
meeting.

The current financial statements were reviewed.
No significant changes to note.

M E E T IN G Current membership stands at 89; with 70 active,
15 inactive and 4 life members.

Lion Lisa Nyhart is working to finalize the new, online directory. If you have changes, please contact her.

Lions Debbie Shaffer is working of organizing our annual Buehler's Shopping Spree Fundraiser. This vear,
we will sell tickets for a drawing in February — with the shopping trip taking place on February 6, just in
time for Super Bowl Party Shopping! Additional fundraising opportunities were also discussed.

Vision screenings for public schools continue to be on hold due to COVID-19. We have, however, been
able to do a couple screenings at private pre-schools.

President Doug is exploring a “Dining in the Dark” concept that introduces people to what it is like to be
visually impaired.

Lion Alan Nathan will be introducing a monthly seating mix-up to get members to mix and mingle, getting
to know each other better.

The next Board Mesting will be held on Thursday, November 188!, after the regular meeting in the Den.
Any member is welcome to attend.

Eric Fairhurst
Debbie Shaffer

Andrew Badertscher
Bryan Weaver
Tricia Pycraft
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Lifetime Membership

Lion Tom Vestal was presented with a Lifetime
Membership at the Wooster Noon Lions 941
Charter Anniversary Dinner on October 191,
Tom became a Lion in 19/76. He served as
District Governor from 1988-1989, Tom was
named a W.R. “Dick” Bryan Fellow in 2009.
This award honors lions who have made a
substantial contribution to Lionism with a
contribution to the foundation for diabetic
research,
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Holiday Party in the Den
December 16H
White Elephant Gift Exchange
Guests invited

District Convention
April 22nd — 24th
In Wooster!
More details coming soon.

Save Your Tabs!

Did you know our Lions District (OH-3) collects tabs from
aluminum cans for the Ronald McDonald House Charities
(RMHC)?

Recycled beverage tabs help support the RMHC of Northeast
Ohio’s "a home-away-from-home” program for families of
seriously ill children being treated in nearby hospitals.

Save your tabs and bring them in to the Den. Lion Lacie will be
sure they find their way to RMHC. It's an easy way to support
families and children throughout Northeast Ohio.




Halloween Partg \

Special thanks to Lions Rachelle Matz, Lacie Neal, and Stacy Rottman for planning a fun time for all!




